MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY

MEMO

FROM: Ag. Vice-Chancellor DATE: 16t September 2022

TO: ALL ACADEMIC STAFF REF: MMU/VC01,/038/2022/VOL.3 (110)

RE: POSTPONEMENT OF INTERNAL INTERVIEWS FOR SENIOR TEACHING STAFF

Following the recently concluded shortlisting exercise at Maasai Mara University, there
have been complaints followed by appeals by some applicants.

Accordingly, a meeting was held on the 16% September, 2022 to review the issues.

In this regard, the interviews for Professors, Associate Professors and Senior Lecturers
scheduled for 27% and 28th September, 2022 have been postponed until further notice.

Any inconvenience caused is highly regrettable.

PROF. JOSEPH S. CHACHA, PhD
AG. VICE-CHANCELLOR
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